Central Florida Anthropological Society
General Meeting
December 16, 2019
Minutes


[bookmark: _GoBack]At 7:04 pm, Deborah Bauer called the meeting to order. Approximately 10 people were in attendance in the Community Room at the Winter Park Public Library in Winter Park, Florida. Bauer welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

Old Business:
Bauer reminded everyone that there will be no meeting in January because it will be Martin Luther King’s birthday and the library (the CFAS meeting place) will be closed.

Bauer stated that CFAS is regaining its strength as the new website is now populated with information regarding agendas, minutes and historical data and two newsletters have now been published. And while speaker schedules have not been as timely as desired, she stated that the schedule for the remaining 2019-2020 season should be release within the next two to three weeks.

Bauer also wished everyone a blessed holiday season.

The other officers had no items to report.

New Business:
Bauer announced the slate of officers to be voted on at the February 17, 2020 meeting. They are:

President & Treasurer:  Deborah L. Bauer
Vice-President: Edward González-Tennant
Secretary: Susan Harrington
Media Relations Liaison: Richard J. Ott

After concluding the announcements, Bauer introduced the evening’s featured speaker, Dr. Zack Gilmore, Professor in the Anthropology Department at Rollins College, who gave a lecture on “The Baker Museum at Rollins College: Relics and Tales from a Forgotten Collection”. Several individuals had questions on the collection and how items were identified and dated. 

At the conclusion of Gilmore’s presentation, Bauer thanked him for speaking with CFAS. 

CFAS officers Deborah Bauer, Susan Harrington and Rich Ott were in attendance.

The meeting was then adjourned at 8:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted on December 19, 2019
Susan Harrington, Secretary
Central Florida Anthropological Society
